
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 May 2006 

18. CROSS OVER TRUST – APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Community Development Adviser reported on an urgent funding request from the Cross Over 

Trust for assistance towards the salary of two youth workers operating in the Sydenham, Addington 
and Spreydon areas. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) To note that the St Martin’s Youth Trust has returned $2,294.50. 
 
 (b) To allocate $5,000 from the 2005/06 discretionary fund to the Cross Over Trust for the two 

youth worker salaries. 
 
 (c) To refer the proposal to the SCAP Committee’s May meeting for consideration of additional 

funding support. 
 
 


